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Request for STA to Remain Silent 

 Susquehanna Radio Corp. (“Susquehanna”), acting pursuant to Sections 73.1635(a) and 

73.1740(a)(4) of the Commission’s rules, hereby requests a Special Temporary Authorization (an 

“STA”) to discontinue operating stations KIKT(FM) (“KIKT”) and KGVL(AM) (“KGVL”) in 

Greenville, Texas, for a period of 180 days.  

 This request is necessitated by circumstances beyond Susquehanna’s control.  

Susquehanna had entered into an Asset Purchase Agreement (the “Purchase Agreement”), dated 

as of June 1, 2009, with KGVL Radio LLC (“KGVL Radio”) to sell KIKT and KGVL.  The 

Purchase Agreement acknowledged that Susquehanna had a construction permit to relocate 

KIKT to Cooper, Texas (which was subsequently replaced with a new construction permit that 

expires on December 7, 2012).  Simultaneous with the execution of the Purchase Agreement, 

Susquehanna and KGVL Radio entered into a Local Marketing Agreement (the “LMA”) which 

required KGVL Radio to provide programming and certain other services for the operation of 

KIKT and KGVL.   

 The parties filed a Form 314 assignment application to secure Commission consent for 

the proposed assignment of KIKT and KGVL to KGVL Radio.  File Nos. BAL-20090617ABC, 

ABD.  A Petition to Deny the application was filed by Liberman Broadcasting of Dallas 

Licensing, LLC, and the Commission subsequently addressed two letters to Susquehanna and 

KGVL Radio requesting certain information with respect to the parties and the proposed 

transaction.   

 By letter dated May 30, 2010, KGVL Radio advised Susquehanna of its intention to 

terminate the Purchase Agreement.  In that same letter, KGVL Radio advised Susquehanna that 
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it would terminate the LMA as well by June 30, 2010 unless Susquehanna agreed to increase the 

compensation being paid to KGVL Radio.   

 Susquehanna was unable to reach any agreement with KGVL Radio concerning a 

revision of the LMA, and, as of June 30, 2010, KGVL Radio no longer is providing any 

programming for KIKT or KGVL.  

 By letter dated June 24, 2010, KGVL Radio advised the Commission that it no longer 

wishes to pursue acquisition of KIKT and KGVL. 

 In light of KGVL Radio’s actions, Susquehanna does not have the resources in place to 

continue operation of either station.  Beyond that, Susquehanna would like to preserve its limited 

resources for use in the relocation of KIKT to Cooper, Texas.  It does not make sense from a 

business or a public interest perspective for Susquehanna to expend those limited resources in 

trying to restore service for KIKT in Greenville when the station has to be relocated to Cooper, 

Texas.  

 Susquehanna is in the process of reviewing the situation to determine how and when it 

can implement the relocation of KIKT to Cooper and restore service for KIKT and KGVL.  In 

the meantime, Susquehanna has no choice but to temporarily discontinue on-air operations of 

both stations. 


